
PERFORMANCE REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 
At a meeting of the Performance Review Committee held within the Municipal Buildings, 

Dumbarton on Wednesday, 15th September, 1999. 

 

Present: Councillors Andrew White (LAB),.Anthony Devine (LAB), John Trainer 

(LAB), Jarnes Bollan (IND) and Ronald McColl (SNP). 

 

Attending: Ian Leitch, Depute Chief Executive and Solicitor to the Council; Eric 

Walker, Director of Finance and Mary Cullen, Head of Corporate Policy 

and Public Relations. 

 

Apology for An apology for absence was intimated on behalf of Councillor 

Absence: Geoffrey Calvert (LAB & CO-OP). 

 

Councillor Andrew White in the Chair 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING 

 

The Performance Review Committee met and unanimously agreed that the meeting be 

adjourned to a future date to be agreed by Councillor White, in consultation with Councillor R. 

McColl. 
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